o HOLCIM

December 21, 2023

Mr. Timothy A, Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Specialist

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
DRMS Room 215

1001 E 62" Ave

Denver, CO 80216

Re: Portland Limestone Quarry — File No. M-1977-344
Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Amendment Application (AM-2)
Request for Decision Date Extension

Dear Mr. Cazier,

Per your letters of November 30, 2023 and December 12, 2023 regarding the completion of the Adecuacy
Review (AM-2) of Holcim US Permit Application for an Amendment to the Portland Limestone Quarry —
Permit No. M-1977-2023, Holcim US respectfully requests an extension of the Decision Date of January 8,
2024 and requests more time (until January 31%) to fully evaluate and prepare the information requested
and to meet with the CDW regarding clarification of the proposed project.

Should you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (719) 429-5566 or by e-mail at
mike.toelle@holcim.com. Thank you for your attention to this request.

Yours sincerely,

/Odmﬂ— Thelp
Mlchael Toelle

Manager — Raw Materials and Quarries
Holcim US

3500 State Highway 120

Florence, CO 81226

CC:  Hamza Mekhfi, Portland Plant Manager
Dr. Angela Bellantoni, EAI
Mark Miller - Regional Environmental Manager
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